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Dear Parents/Carers,							Friday 20th October 2017 

















�





Please bring your child to school every day. Remember our school target is 97% and by coming to school every day you can now win lots of prizes, including supermarket vouchers!





Please do not take your children out of school during term time – you could lose your school place, be fined or even be given a criminal record.








            Class Attendance


Reception 	-	96.5%


Year 1		-	93.7%


Year 2		-	95.7%


Year 3		-	98.3%


Year 4		-	97.9%


Year 5		-	94.7%


Year 6		-	95.8%








(      No Holidays in Term-Time	      (	  If your child is ill, you must contact the office at 8am     (








Parents Evening
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Thank you to all those parents who attended parents evening this week. The teachers have all enjoyed updating and sharing the progress of your child/children.


Also thank you for your feedback through the parent questionnaires. 








Year 3 Class Assembly


Well done to year 3 who put on a brilliant Diwali assembly today. A lot of effort was put in by the teachers and children.


Thank you to those parents who came to support and watch the children.


Happy Diwali to all who celebrated.
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Important Dates to remember


Teacher Training Day – Friday 3rd November 2017


School will be closed to all pupils.


Teacher Training Day – Friday 22nd December 2017


School will be closed to all pupils.


Christmas Holidays – 22/12/2017 to 05/01/2018


All children return to school on Monday 8th January 2018.

















HALF TERM


Today we will break up for half term – school will re-open on:


Monday 30th October 2017 at 8.45am








Foundry School Nursery
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Family Fun Day
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Hub Activities
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There is a family fun day being held at Newbigin House on Friday 27th October between 2.00pm – 4.30pm.


All families are welcome to come and enjoy the fun.





Cook and Eat


Why not come along and try the ‘Cook and Eat’ session at the hub on Wednesday 1st November 2017 between 11am – 1pm.


Cook and eat what you can for lunch, using all the fresh food sent from fare share. Then bring your children to help finish it all off after school.


All families are welcome. If you would like more information please visit the hub.
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Time to 


chat,


Tea / Coffee


and snacks,





Babies can 


play 


before school 


pick-up





Contact Numbers


Can you please make sure you keep all contact numbers up to date. If you need to change your contact number please notify the school office as soon as possible.


It is very important we have the most up to date contact number in case of an emergency.


Thank you.








Mums & Babies (0-3)


Come alone to our ‘Mums & Babies’ session on Wednesdays between 2pm – 3pm. 


A time to chat and have some refreshments whilst your babies play. 





Mums & Babies 














                                            

